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CURRENT

• Staff presented four study sessions for the 
use of the PG&E settlement funds.

• The Fire Department identified two of 
the seven highest priority projects that 
are ready to begin pending funding 
availability.
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PROPOSED

• Appropriate funding into two separate project 
accounts; JL key 05109 in the amount of 
$5,250,000 for the implementation of a 
comprehensive vegetation management 
program and JL key 05110 in the amount of 
$2,750,000 for the implementation of a 
Wildland Resiliency and Response Strategic 
Plan.
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RECOMMENDATION
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It is recommended by the Fire Department that Council, 
by resolution, authorize the Chief Financial Officer to 
appropriate the funds previously approved for the Fire 
Department from the PG&E settlement into two separate 
project accounts. One project in the amount of 
$5,250,000 is to be allocated for the implementation of a 
comprehensive Vegetation Management Program and 
the second project in the amount of $2,750,000 is to be 
allocated for the implementation of a Wildland Resiliency 
and Response strategic plan. Both projects are among the 
top seven highest priority projects related to wildfire 
preparedness, mitigation and resiliency.



QUESTIONS?
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